TOWN OF HARWINTON RECREATION COMMISSION MONDAY, MAY 22, 2011

Members Present: Michael Flowers, Darren Brown, Wayne Delmonte, Steve Graboski, Bruce Wilcox

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman, Michael Flowers.

Minutes of the April meeting were accepted on a motion by Bruce Wilcox, second by Darren Brown, so moved.

Director Report: Thank you to John Goodno for his assistance with Kids Night Out and the Car Show.

Super Saturday was a success with a number of organizations holding activities. The Kids Tag Sale & the Project Graduation Tag Sale were both well attended.

Copies of the Summer Program schedule were distributed.

Help is needed for the 4th Annual Road Race on Sunday, June 26th. S. Stich is working on a band for an outdoor concert at the gazebo for Sat., June 25.

The new playscape is being installed by the Town Crew at the Sports Complex.

Planning and staffing for the summer playground camp is underway.

The Project Graduation Committee continues fundraising by selling raffle tickets to a Yankees/Red Sox game.

The game and practice schedule is complete for our team in the senior division of the Jaycee TD North Baseball League. Uniforms have been purchased.

Chairman Report: There is concern with regard to who is using the Nick B. Memorial Basketball Courts.

HYSA Report: It was noted that during the Car Show sponsored by the Boy Scouts unsupervised kids on the ball fields was a problem.

Additional signage at the Sports Complex is needed for: no dogs allowed, to indicate when area is closed, who is allowed to use the fields. (residents & team opponents only)

Other Business: None

Meeting adjourned on a motion by Steve Graboski, second by Bruce Wilcox, so moved.

Respectfully submitted,

Suzanne R. Stich